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General Comment
As a United States citizen, as a lover of the Gulf of California, as a biologist, as a human being, I strongly OPPOSE this proposed project.
Project Saguaro is not for the people of the United States, is not for the people of Mexico, is not for the continuity of the planet that we
call home. If this project goes through, it will be a clear message from you all, from those in governmental positions in power, that the
people mean NOTHING to you, that the immense amount of biodiverse life in the Gulf of California and beyond mean NOTHING to
you. If you care about life, if you want human existence to continue on this planet, stop this project Saguaro immediately.
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